
NOTICE OF JOINT REVIEW BOARD MEETING 

REGARDING THE 2022 TID ANNUAL REPORT 

FOR TAX INCREMENTAL DISTRICTS (TID) NUMBER 2 AND NUMBER 3 

IN THE CITY OF GILLETT, WISCONSIN 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the City of Gillett will hold a Joint Review Board (JRB) 

meeting on October 4th, 2023, at 4:00 p.m. at the Gillett City Hall, located at 150 N. McKenzie 

Ave. The purpose of this meeting is for the JRB to review the TID Annual Report for TIDs 2 and 

3. The meeting is open to the public. 

Copies of the TID Annual Report(s) are available for review in the Clerk's office located at the 

Gillett City Hall, 150 N. McKenzie Ave. and will be provided upon request. Arrangements for 

either inspection or receipt of a copy of the annual report may be made by contacting the City 

Clerk, 150 N. McKenzie Ave, Gillett, WI; phone 920-855-2255. 

Dated this 22nd day of September 2023 

Chelsea Anderson 

Clerk 

Publication Date:  September 22, 2023 


